MIZWHO

Dear Valued Customer(s)

ANNOUNCEMENT

Jakarta, 30 March 2020

In accordance with Regulation of the Board of Governors Members (PDAG) No.21/12/PADG/2019
and Press Release Bl No.22/31/DPSP/KTD dated 20 March, 2020. We would like to inform there
will be change for SKNBI charge effective from 01 April 2020 up to 31 December 2020 as follows:

Transaction Type

Charge

Current Condition

New Condition

Application

IDR 3,500/ transaction

IDR 2,900/ transaction

KNBI
5 Internet

Banking

IDR 2,500/ transaction

Unchanged

Should you have any query, please contact your Relationship Manager or Corporate Customer

Services.

Thank you for your attention

Sincerely,

PT. BANK MIZUHO INDONESIA

One MIZUHO

Building the future with you

CGC002(1911 D)



